BR@K@@ BROADEASTING, ING.
KADE/AM*'I‘ISO kH=z

February 11, 1975

Dear Mr. Mittler:

This is to verify that you correctly identified KADE Radio
on November 7, 1974, Thank you for your interest.

If you need more information, please let me know. By the
way, should you pick us up again, you may be interested to
know that we have changed our format to an FM type format....
little talk and lots of music.

Thanks again for your interest.

Cordially,

Les1ie Aaholm

Publicity Director

1900 FOLSOM, SUITE 104 - BOULDER, COLORADO 80302 - (303) 444-5600



